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Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability      26th June 2024  

 
 

Re: Reg. No: W0183-03 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect of a 

licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an installation located at Millennium Business 

Park, Grange, Ballycoolin, Dublin 11 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I refer the Agency’s letter dated 4th April 2024 requesting information in relation to the application.  
The requested information is set out herein. The EPA’s requests are set out in italics followed by the 
response.  
 
As per your correspondence the Agency awaits a copy of the final grant of planning permission 
together with either: 
 
a. a copy of the environmental impact assessment (EIA) report (if not already submitted), and 
any updates relating to EIA required during the application for planning permission process,  
The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within 4 weeks from date of final grant 
of permission, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your application. 
 
As stated in the previous response, SEHL is awaiting a decision from An Bord Pleanála on the planning 
application.  The Board has not indicated a likely decision date.   A copy of the final grant of permission 
will be submitted to the Agency immediately upon receipt of grant.  The EIAR, which was submitted 
to the Board and included in the licence review application to the Agency, has not been updated during 
the application for planning permission process. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
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